
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: “Providing services is the fastest way for citizens to
regain trust in the political system”

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, Congratulated Mr. Khalid Kubian for

winning the Chairman of Atta’s Movement and wished him success in leading the movement on

23/11/2022, reiterating the necessity of regaining the citizen’s trust in the political system

and providing services as it’s the fastest way to achieve this goal.

H.E.  reiterated  his  supporting  position  for  Mr.  Al-Sudani’s  Government  although  not

participating in it, and illustrated the factors of this government’s success represented in

regional and international support, parliamentary coverage, security stability, and financial

abundance.

H.E. stressed the importance of legislating laws that are in direct contact with the citizen

and his interests and called for a legislative and oversight performance that can compensate

for the previous stage and improves the government’s path in serving the people and their

aspirations.


